On September 19th, the following request was received from Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding Board Item CP3 - Approval of Continuing Contract for Architectural:

Request:  Please keep very detailed evaluations for any newly added design firms. Everyone deserves a fresh start.  I have kept a file detailing % change order, design omissions etc., in the 23% range for one of these firms on multiple projects.

Response:  We do keep records on all of our projects, and we anticipate that the new information management systems will help make this information even more accessible for the purposes of analyzing data for improved decision making.

Just to be clear, we do not have any architects that have anywhere near 23% errors and omissions change orders.  With the exception of the Frizzel Schools and the brick replacements where the District sued and recovered funds from the designers, the highest errors and omissions on any project probably does not exceed 1-2% of the construction value.  It would not be fair to evaluate architects on change orders resulting from School District requests, previously unknown demands from other governmental agencies and unforeseen conditions.
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